
David Mannai
 Executive Director – Regulatory Affairs and Nuclear Oversight 
PSEG Nuclear 

PO Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038-0221
856-339-1025
David.Mannai@pseg.com

LR-N24-0028 10 CFR 54

March 28, 2024

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Hope Creek Generating Station
Renewed Facility Operating License No. NPF-57
NRC Docket No. 50-354

Salem Generating Station – Unit 1 and Unit 2
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-70 and DPR-75
NRC Docket Nos. 50-272 and 50-311

Subject : Notice of Intent to Pursue Subsequent License Renewal

Reference: NRC Regulatory Issue Summary 2009-06, “Importance of Giving NRC 
Advance Notice of Intent to Pursue License Renewal,” dated June 15, 2009 

In the above reference, the NRC described the importance of providing advance notice of
the intent to pursue license renewal.  

This letter provides notification that PSEG Nuclear, LLC (PSEG), plans to submit 
applications for the second renewed licenses for Hope Creek Generating Station (Hope 
Creek) and Salem Generating Station (Salem), Units 1 and 2, during the second quarter of
2027. The first renewed Operating License for Hope Creek was issued on July 20, 2011, and 
will expire on April 11, 2046. The first renewed Operating Licenses for Salem, Units 1 and 2,
were issued on June 30, 2011, and will expire on August 13, 2036, and April 18, 2040, 
respectively.  

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this correspondence. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mr. Shane Jurek at Shane.Jurek@pseg.com. 

Sincerely,

David Mannai
Executive Director – Regulatory Affairs and Nuclear Oversight 
PSEG Nuclear 

Mannai, 
David

Digitally signed by 
Mannai, David 
Date: 2024.03.28 
11:29:56 -04'00'
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cc: Administrator – Region I – NRC 
NRC Project Manager 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector – Hope Creek 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector – Salem 
Chief, New Jersey Bureau of Nuclear Engineering  




